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Comments: I strongly oppose the development plan as proposed. Too many places in MT, especially in Western

MT, have become inaccessible to people that live here due to overdevelopment catered to people with wages

that we can't compete with. This is another prime example that will create low wage jobs that we already cant fill

because the cost of living and housing has risen so dramatically in comparison with wages. There are "help

wanted" signs literally everywhere because people cant live on those wages. In addition, the increased traffic and

influx of people this would invite will destroy the wildlife haven that is currently Holland Lake. Please consider

Montanans before proceeding with another ill-advised venture that will only hurt the folks that live here. 


